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August 8, 1995 

 

Mr. Herb Borock 

2731 Byron Street 

Palo Alto, California 94306 

 

Dear Mr. Borock: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for taking time to 

review our proposed regulations and to forward your comments to us. 

 

I broadened the definition of “representative of the news media” to address some of the concerns that 

you raised and I also broadened the term “news media entities” to include some of the newer forms of 

news distribution.  I am enclosing a copy of the redline version of the regulations containing your 

suggestions.  The redline version was adopted -- unanimously -- by the Board.  Thank you again for 

your interest. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Acting General Counsel 
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